
The Somerville Historic Preservation Commission 
and Honorable Members of the British Community 

Invite you                                                                                           
to a

Special Commemoration of the 
Unknown British Soldier 

at the                                                          
Milk Row Cemetery

438 Somerville Avenue

Thursday, May 5th, 2022; 5:00 pm  
(rain or shine)

The program will include a brief history of the Battle Road events 
leading up to the burial of the British solider, the laying of several 

symbolic poppy wreaths, and remarks by the British sponsors of the 
custom marker to be installed on site.

All are welcome!  ADA accessible. 
Light refreshments!

 Mayor Katjana Ballantyne 

www.somervillema.gov/departments/ospcd/historic-events-and-
education

For more information contact BWilson@somervillema.gov                                  
or at (617) 776-3938.


